
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS CONTRIBUTION AND LOVE! 

 

  

On behalf of Divine Love OUTreach, I would like to 

thank you for your contribution to the recent 2015 

Jamaica BackPack Initiative. It was beyond successful 

and we were able to supply about 100 children at Liberty 

Apostolic Church, Chester Pentacostal Church School 

and Chester Primary School with school supplies and 

book bags.  Your contribution made a HUGE impact!  

Thank you seems grossly inadequate.  I am truly grateful 

that your heart was moved to give.  Your commitment to 

helping us with this Jamaica BackPack Initiative is 

sincerely appreciated. With the generous support of 

people like you, we will be able to reach many souls 

through these meetings in Jamaica. Each year Divine 

Love Outreach continues to raise money for missions. 

Through our mission efforts, we will be able to send 

missionaries to different countries abroad to teach school 

and biblical lessons, save and deliver many souls. The 

goal of the Divine Love OUTreach is to continue to 

establish relationships with the lives touched through as 

many classes, meetings and conferences in these 

countries. For more information on how your donation is 

helping to make a difference in the lives of so many souls 

in Jamaica, Nicaragua and Cuba, we invite you to visit 

our donations Website at 
https://www.youcaring.com/divine-love-outreach-third-world-

countries-402778/update/367712#.VfXthEcMaiA.email . You 

can also find information there on our upcoming mission 

trips for this year and volunteer opportunities. Thank you 

again for your generous support of our efforts to reach 

these souls in foreign countries, and we look forward to 

your continued support. 
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